
Each year, the Tin Cup Challenge brings our community together in the most extraordinary way, and we 
again invite you to be part of it. Hosted by the Community Foundation of Teton Valley, the Tin Cup isn’t 
just a fundraiser – it’s a celebration of generosity, connection, and the shared belief that we take care of our 
own.

At Seniors West of the Tetons, we’ve felt the incredible momentum building. Since 2022, our Senior 
Center has nearly doubled in size – with more seniors participating in programs and more meals being 
served through both our home-delivered and in-house lunch programs. We’re already on track to surpass 
last year’s numbers.

This rapid growth is a clear sign: Our seniors are counting on us more than ever.

With that growth, comes challenges. The federal funding we depend on remains uncertain, and we’re 
relying more than ever on people like you to keep our doors open.
That’s where you come in.

Your donation to the Tin Cup Challenge directly supports our daily operations, unexpected costs that 
arise in our kitchen and vital services like our array of programming, a diverse and nutritious lunch menu, 
health education workshops and multiple fitness opportunities. Even better? A large percentage that’s 
donated is matched, effectively increasing the impact of your generosity.

This support isn’t just numbers on a page – it’s real care, real connection. As one local senior recently 
shared:

“When I got some bad news about my health, my first inclination was to go to the senior center. I knew there I 
would be met with kindness and care while I tried to handle the next steps.”

That’s the kind of environment your gift helps create – a place where seniors feel safe, supported, and seen.
We are deeply grateful for your past support and hope you’ll stand with us again this year. No matter 
the size of your donation, it will help us meet this growing need and continue to be a place of comfort, 
connection, and care for the seniors who helped build this community.

To contribute, visit www.tincupchallenge.org or use the enclosed card to make your donation. Your 
support truly means the world – to us, and to every senior we serve.

With heartfelt gratitude,
 
Allie Mollenkof
Executive Director
Seniors West of the Tetons


